
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

Friday 2nd May 2025 

Decision on Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to inform you that, after careful consideration, we have made the decision not to 
purchase Year 6 leavers hoodies this year. 

We understand that leavers hoodies have been a popular tradition in the past, and we 
appreciate the meaning they hold for many families and students. However, due to a 
combination of practical and financial reasons, we believe it is in the best interest of the school 
community not to proceed with the hoodies this year. 

Please rest assured that this decision does not reflect a lack of celebration for our Year 6 pupils. On 
the contrary, we are planning alternative ways to mark the end of their primary school journey in a 
memorable and meaningful way. Details of these plans will be shared with you in the coming 
weeks. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 
Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs E Monnery 
Headteacher 
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